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OUR NEW NORMAL 

The world at this time is a challenging one, and it has been difficult to navigate the changes in our 
country, let alone our regular lives. Our goal at KDC is to give our dancers a sense of normalcy by 
continuing to provide dance education via videos/materials/activities so we can continue work towards our 
goal of performing on stage this summer, even if it is moved to a later date. We have decided at this time 
to cancel our 4 week summer program, as our classes will most likely overlap if we end up having classes 
the whole month of June. Our KDC Competition Team Nationals has been cancelled as well, and our 
remaining 2 regional competitions have been rescheduled for May and July. We do still plan on holding 
our 2 week summer intensive in August for all those who want to audition for our 2020-21 KDC 
Competition Team (ages 5 and up are welcome). 

GOOGLE CLASSROOM (VIRTUAL CLASSES) 

By now, everybody should have signed up for their child’s google classroom so they can continue with 
their dance education. New videos/materials/activities are uploaded every week (by Tuesdays). We want 
our dancers to continue to learn recital choreography, and new skills. If you are having any trouble 
accessing your child’s account, please let me (or your child’s teacher) know via email. 

DATES THAT WILL BE MOVED 

At this time, we have already selected a 2nd back up weekend for Rehearsal/Recital (July 11th and 12th). 
We are working on selecting new dates for picture day, recital ticket sales, etc. and will let you know when 
as soon as those new dates are finalized. 

COSTUMES ARE HERE 

At this point, all of our costumes have arrived and ready to go home (once we return and all/any 
alterations have been made). ***If your costume's alterations have not been finished by the Thursday 
before picture day, it will be ready in time for your child’s pictures that weekend. 

ALL CLASSES NEED TO HAVE THE CORRECT DANCE SHOES BEFORE PICTURE DAY!!! *SEE 
YOUR COSTUME SHEET FOR DETAILS. (*I WILL BE WORKING ON THESE NEXT WEEK.) 



RECITAL SONGS 

Your child’s Recital song(s) should be attached in their Google Classroom for them to practice with. If it is 
not there, or it has not been sent to you, please let me know and I will send it right away! Most songs 
have been edited for time/speed, so they are not the same version you would hear on You Tube, Itunes, 
etc. 

 

ADD US ON FACEBOOK, INSTAGRAM, AND YOUTUBE 

If you are an avid user on social media, please add us on Facebook (Kelley’s Dance Craze), Instagram 
(kelleysdancecraze), and/or You Tube (Kelley’s Dance Craze). 
 
We post a lot of dance related info, pictures, talk about upcoming events, etc. It’s another great way for us 
to get to know each other outside of the studio ☺ We consider all of you our “dance family”! 
 

LOST AND FOUND 

Our Lost and Found box (located next to the front desk) still has a few items in it. Please be sure to check 

here when we return for missing items before they are donated.  

TUITION 

Tuition is due by the 1st of each month (September-June). Your credit card on file will be ran at that time. 

If you do not have a credit card on file, or would like to pay with a different card, please do so by/before 

that date (through your parent portal) to avoid late fees. 

KDC GEAR 

If you ordered any KDC gear from our March Merchandise order, I should have them by the end of this 

week. I will contact you via email for drop off options. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

KDC would like to acknowledge our April birthdays: 

April 20- Miss Lisa 

April 22- Alexa Saxton 

April 26- Miss Chrissy 

April 28- Leah Davis 

April 29- Olivia Schopf 

 

 



 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

*May/June due dates and events may be changed- look out for future emails with updates 

March 16- further notice: KDC is closed to due to mandated Covid-19 shutdown 

 May 1st: Tuition Due 

May 1st: Yearbook Fees Due ($5 per Recital Family) 

May 23rd: Recital Program Ads Due, date subject to change 

May 25th: KDC is closed for Memorial Day 

May 29th: MANDATORY Finale/Ballet Production Reherasal, time TBA, date subject to change 

June 1st: Tuition Due 

June 4th: Last day of KDC classes, date subject to change 

June 5th: MANDATORY Finale/Ballet Production Reherasal, time TBA, date subject to change 

June 6th: KDC Dress Rehearsal, Walled Lake Western High School, time TBA, date subject to change 

June 7th: KDC 2nd Annual Recital, Walled Lake Western High School, time TBA, date subject to change 

August 3rd- August 14th: KDC Summer Intensive and Auditions- Required for all dancers trying out for the 2020-21 comp season. 
Classes will run Mon-Thurs both weeks, with auditions being held on Friday, August 14th .Date subject to change 

 

 

We love teaching your child(ren)! If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email me 

anytime.  

~Kelley Paronish 

Kelley’s Dance Craze 

Owner/Director 

kelleysdancecraze@gmail.com / www.kelleysdancecraze.com  

 

mailto:kelleysdancecraze@gmail.com
http://www.kelleysdancecraze.com/

